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To: ONE LAPTOP PER CHILD

It is with great pleasure that I am writing you this letter on behalf of our Kenyan friends
at Shelter Children’s Home and City Harvest Church. Our church, University Baptist,
along with Baylor University has been traveling to Kenya since 2006. We have
established very reliable contacts in Kenya. I believe that we have in place the perfect
relationships and long term sustainability to ensure the success of this program moving
forward in Kenya.

Here are 3 very specific reasons why:

1. UBC is intimately familiar with local conditions, culture and people and can act as
initial liaison, make connections and help formulate strategy.

2. UBC’s frequent trips to Kenya can help to check up on sustainability efforts, identify
and address sustainability needs.

3. UBC will arrange future two-week missions that, among other goals, can address
OLPC project needs. We take an annual trip in May to Kenya. We also send students
year round to do three month long internships. We currently have a former student who
has moved to Kenya and currently resides there on a full time basis.

University Baptist Church believes that the OLPCORPS project will be very successtul in
Kenya and will do everything within its power to ensure it is successful. Please know
that you can contact me with any questions or comments you may have regarding our
church, Kenya. Baylor University and the success of the OLPC program.

Sincerely,
_—
/ \TL*__,

Benjamin Clay Dudley
Community Pastor
benZiubewaco.ore

254-723-7691



